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Ref. SM 6/5/2/1 

    

Date: 17 March 2020 
 

 
 

 

 

Marine Notice No. 15 of 2020 

COVID-19: Update No1 - Government Announcement With Regard To 

Port Calls From Vessels: To Be Implemented 18 March 2020 
 

TO ALL REGIONAL MANAGERS, PRINCIPAL OFFICERS, SURVEYORS, VESSELS, SEAFARERS, 

SEAFARER PLACEMENT AGENCIES, SHIP MANAGERS, SHIP OWNERS, CLASSIFICATION 

SOCIETIES, SERVICE PROVIDERS AND TRAINING INSTITUTIONS AND OTHER SAMSA 

STAKEHOLDERS 

 

Summary 

 

This marine notice serves to inform vessels, Masters, Crew, Passengers, Ship Agents, Stevedores, Port 

Reception Facilities, Ship Managers, Ship Owners and all other stakeholders with additional information 

in order to manage any suspected outbreak of Covid-19. 
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In addition to the following Marine Notices: 

MARINE NOTICE 25 OF 2014:    Medical Evacuations from Vessels (Medevac) 

MARINE NOTICE 13 OF 2020:    Coronavirus: Vessels and Seafarers 

MARINE NOTICE 14 OF 2020:    Coronavirus Information and Emergency Contact Detail 
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Issued by and obtainable from: 

The South African Maritime Safety Authority  

146 Lunnon Road 

Hillcrest, Pretoria 0083   

 

PO Box 13186  

Hatfield 0028  

  

Tel: +27 12 366 2600  

Fax: +27 12 366 2601  

E-mail: marinenotices@samsa.org.za  

Web Site: www.samsa.org.za 
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